
State of Florida I 4 '  OR1 G I NAL 

DATE: August 5, 1998 
TO: 
FROM: Patricia Brady, Division of Water and Wastewater 

Division of Records and Reporting 

RE: Docket No. 980876-WS, Application for certificate to operate water &d wastewater 
utility in Marion County by Ocala Springs Utilities Inc. 

Please add to the docket file the attached letter dated July 31, 1998 from Mr. B. Kenneth 
Gatlin, attorney for the applicant, to Ms. Pat Brady, WAW. The letter is intended to verify that 
the campground located at Indian Lake no longer exists and, since the land was rented from an 
affiliate of the applicant, there is no customer to notice. 

Attachment 
cc: Division of Legal Services (McRae, Crosby) 
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GATLIN, SCHIEFELBEIN & COWDERY, P.A. 
Attorneys at Law 

3301 Thomasville Road, Suite 300 
Tallahassee, Florida 32312 

B. KENNETH CATLIN 
WAYNE L. SCHIEFELBEIN 
KATHRYN G.W. C'OWDERY 

TELEPHONE (850)  385-9996 

E-MAIL: b k f a t l i n ~ n e t t a l l y . c o m  
TELECOPIER (850)  385-67.55 

OF COUNSEL 
THOMAS F. WOODS 

July 31, 1998 

Pat Brady 
Division of Water & Wastewater 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

HAND DELIVERY 

Re: Docket No. 980876-WS 
Application by Ocala Springs Utilities Inc. for original 
certificates for water and wastewater in Marion County, 
Florida. 

Dear Ms. Brady: 

Yesterday, you asked that we serve a notice of the Ocala 
Springs Application to the campground located at Indian Lake. 
Reference is made to the campground in Attachment 1, Exhibit B of 
the Application. 

This letter is to confirm the information I gave you in our 
telephone conversation today. The campground operation no longer 
exists. The campground operated pursuant to a lease with Avatar 
Properties Inc. The lease was terminated about four months ago. 
While the campground operated it had its own source of water and 
treated its own wastewater. 

If you have any questions please let me know. 

Very truly yours, 

B. Kenneth Gatlin 
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